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We know that starting Reception can be a big adjustment, but this is an exciting time for

both of you and your child. With a little preparation, you can help your child make the most

of this important experience so come along and find out more.

Welcome to Drove Primary School. We are looking forward to your child
starting with us. School is a place where your child will learn so much, make
new friends, and make memories that will last a lifetime. During the welcome
talk you will:

Meet the Principal, Assistant Principal, Early Years Lead and our senior administrator

Be given your transition dates and times

Receive information on our school uniform and where you can purchase it

Have an understanding on how we communicate with you as parents

Understand Drove's Attendance Policy and the important of good attendance

Get an insight of what your child's 1st week will look like with us


